
PARKING STRUCTURE 2A: FULL CLOSURE
PARKING STRUCTURE 3 LEVEL 1: RESTRICTED

ABM Smart Parking Project
Monday, October 11 through Tuesday, November 2, 2021

ACTIVITY
To facilitate work for the ABM Smart Parking Project, Parking Structure 2A will be fully closed 
beginning Monday, October 11 through Tuesday, November 2, 2021. Work over the span of the 
project will include painting, installation of a Parking Guidance System, and other civil modifications.

During these dates (10/11 – 11/2) Parking Structure 3, Level 1 will also be closed to all vehicles 
except Taxis and CBP Vehicles. This means that public passenger pickup, including charter vehicles, 
will not have access to Parking Structure 3, Level 1.

ABM Staff will be present to assist with all operations. Signage will be posted to assist with 
alternative parking options and detours.

For questions about this project please contact Ryan Hooker, ABM Project Manager:
ryan.hooker@abm.com // 310-944-8780.

For assistance with finding a relocated vehicle, please contact ABM MOD at 310-646-2911 
(answered 24 / 7).

Issued 10.7.21
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